
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Valued Customers 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: 0CNN 325A -600A New Design 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0169 
 
Date: Rev 11/16/23 
 
This notice is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers the design change for 0CNN -E 325 to 600 
 

- No Mica Window for new design  
- Single stamp with product information 

 

Old Design 0CNN400E New Design 0CNN400E-U 

  
 
There is no impact to fit, form or function. 
This change will be effective in January 1st 2024.  This is a running change. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact your 
Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, Littelfuse 
 

Techline: +1 800-TEC-FUSE 
www.littelfuse.com/electrical 

 
 
 
 

http://www.littelfuse.com/electrical


 

 

List of part numbers that this change applies: 
 

Material 

0CNN325E.V 

0CNN350E.V 

0CNN400E.H 

0CNN400E.V 

0CNN500E.V 

0CNN600E.V 

 
 


